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The County of Santa Cruz announces that the Public Review Draft of the long range 
planning and transportation plan, Sustainable Santa Cruz County, is now available for 
review and download from the project website: 
 
http://sustainablesantacruzcounty.org/documents/project-documents/ 
 
 
The public comment period runs through August 18. All community members are invited 
to comment and be part of the process of planning for a more sustainable future. 
For additional information contact Sarah Neuse at PLN320@co.santa-cruz.ca.us or 
831.454.3290. 
 
Additional details on the Sustainable Santa Cruz County plan can be found at the 
project website, www.sustainablesantacruzcounty.org 
 
To join the email list for more information and announcements, please visit the website  
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